
July 2, 2024

Now Accepting Applications

PARAPROFESSIONAL POSITION

Notice is hereby given that the Port Allegany School District is receiving

applications for a part-time paraprofessional at 5.5 hours per day. Wage set at

$19.00/hr. and fringe benefits will be in accordance with the Support Staff

Agreement.

Candidates wishing to be considered for the position should send a

written application and background experience to Mrs. Paula Newell,

Superintendent by 3 p.m., Friday, July 12, 2024.


